
                      

18 November 2021 
 
Māpua & Districts Community Association
C/- Māpua Hall 
52 Aranui Road 
Māpua 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Support for Māpua Memories Project
 
It was with great pleasure that I write in support of the Māpua
a voluntary basis by members of the Māpua and Districts Community Association.
 
The project is valuable to current and future residents of Māpua, to the wider Tasman community
and to New Zealand as a whole. The
the past, present and future and give voice to the people who have made Māpua a community, 
rather than simply a geographical place.
 
Any support that the Rata Foundation could give to this project 
appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me
 
 
Ngā mihi nui, 
 
 
 
 
 
Pania Walton 
Marketing & Events Coordinator 
Tasman District Libraries 
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Pania.walton@tasman.govt.nz
Phone 543 8

Districts Community Association 

Support for Māpua Memories Project 

It was with great pleasure that I write in support of the Māpua Memories Project being conducted on 
a voluntary basis by members of the Māpua and Districts Community Association. 

The project is valuable to current and future residents of Māpua, to the wider Tasman community
. The memories being recorded for the project provide a context for 

the past, present and future and give voice to the people who have made Māpua a community, 
place. 

Any support that the Rata Foundation could give to this project would be worthwhile and greatly 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 

 

@tasman.govt.nz 
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